
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:236
ANSWERED ON:26.07.2006
DIRECT BUS SERVICE TO DHAKA 
Subba Shri Moni Kumar

Will the Minister of EXTERNAL AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government of Tripura has demanded introduction of direct bus service between Agartala-Kolkata-via-Dhaka; and 

(b) if so, the details thereof, including the frequency of bus services proposed?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS (SHRI E. AHAMED) 

(a) : Yes, Sir. 

(b) : The proposal for starting a direct bus service between Agartala and Kolkata via Dhaka has been taken up with the Government of
Bangladesh. Details of the project as well as frequency of bus services would be worked out by the bus operators of both the countries
after the proposal is agreed to by the Government of Bangladesh. 
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